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Transport Update – Argyll and Bute Council  

 

 Schools returned on Tuesday 15/08/2023, following several months of preparation by 
school and public transport team to provide transport for the nearly 3,000 pupils that 
travel daily across Argyll and Bute. 
  

 Work continues liaising with SPT to spend the funding from their bus stop 
infrastructure capital programme. 

 
o This includes looking at locations within Helensburgh and Lomond suitable for 

the rollout of further Real Time Information displays. 
 

o A further, more detailed update, will be given on spend and progress once we 
have met with SPT officers at the halfway point of the financial year, in 
September. 

 
For further information please contact:   
 

Martin Arnold, Contract Officer, Argyll and Bute Council 
01546 604418 - martin.arnold@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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